

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT AND GENERAL COUNSEL

Thomas J. Blessing (734) 764-0304

April 28, 2014

Bart S. Fisher Law Offices of Bart S. Fisher 700 12th Street, N.W., Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20005

RE: Correspondence of April 18, 2014 - World Leadership Program

Dear Mr. Fisher:

Your April 18, 2014 letter to our office has been given to me for response. As indicated in our letter of February 24, 2011, the University has appropriately responded to the situation at hand.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Blessing

Associate General Counsel Central Campus Legal Office

TJB/jmm Enclosure



THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT AND GENERAL COUNSEL

February 24, 2011

Michael A. Heck Charters, Heck, O'Donnell, Petrulis & Tyler, P.C. City Center Building 888 West Big Beaver Road, Suite 1490 Troy, MI 48084

Re: Correspondence of February 4, 2011

Dear Mr. Heck

I received, reviewed and investigated background information related to your letter of February 4, 2011. As I believe you know, the Embassy of the United Arab Emirates awarded the University of Michigan a contract for a total amount of \$2,033,590. You express your concern in reminding the University of its obligation to the contract sponsor.

The University has now completed activities on the contract and provided the contract sponsor with both an accounting and return of unspent funds (\$1,265,186.67). Please be assured that the University did, in fact, provide the contract sponsor with the requisite information.

Thank you for your attention on this contract. Please direct any further inquiry on this matter to me.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Blessing

Assistant General Coursel Central Campus Legal Office

TJB/dt

The University of Michigan 5010 Fleming Admin. Bldg. 503 Thompson Street Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1340 Phone: (734) 764-0304 Facsimile: (734) 763-5648 The University of Michigan 9000 Wolverine Tower 3003 South State Street Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1288 Phone: (734) 647-6095 Facsimile: (734) 647-6100 The University of Michigan Suite 3B04 NIB 300 North Ingalls, SPC 5476 Ann Arbor, MI 48109-5476 Phone: (734) 764-2178 Facsimile: (734) 647-2781

OFFICE OF TECHNOLOGY TRANSFER

The University of Michigan 1600 Huron Parkway, 2nd Floor Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2590 Phone: (734) 763-0614 Facsimile: (734) 998-9630